
 

Memo 

To: MCWD Board of Managers  

From: President Sherry White 

Date: October 19, 2015 

Re: Board of Managers Team Building Proposal 

 

If the Board chooses, the scheduled October 29, 2015 retreat agenda will be a team building 
discussion.  The meeting will only go forward if the Board takes action at its October 22, 2015 
meeting.  I am asking for a decision from this Board, since the Board had previously charged 
me with suggesting a professional to facilitate a discussion about how we could work well 
together.   
 
On October 8, 2015, I invited the Managers to review an e-mail memo and voice message 
from Anne Warfield, Outcome Strategist, Impression Management Professionals.  Those 
messages described the Outcome Thinking approach that she uses in coaching decision-
makers. In addition, Ms. Warfield made herself available to Managers who wished to discuss 
Outcome Thinking with her.    
 
I look forward to your decision.  


